
December 18, 2020 

State Clearinghouse 
1400 Tenth Street 
PO Box 3044 
Sacramento, CA 95812-3044 

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT 
PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

CANNABIS SERVICES DIVISION 

3015 H Stree1 Eureka CA 95501 
Fox: (7071268-3792 Phone: (707)445-7541 

RE: Intent to Adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration for the Bear Canyon Rood Project 
Conditional Use Permit (CUP) for a commercial cannabis nursery, Special Permit for a cannabis 
processing facility, Special Permit for non-volatile cannabis manufacturing facility, Special Permit 
for restoration work within the Streamside Management Area and Special Permit for minor 
development within the Streamside Management Area. 

This material is being submitted to the State Clearinghouse pursuant to California Administrative 
Code Section 15161.5. Said section requires public agencies to submit their Draft Environmental 
Impact reports and Negative Declarations to the State Clearinghouse for review by State 
Agencies having jurisdiction as Responsible Agency/ The State Agencies known by Humboldt 
County to be Responsible Agencies for the referenced application are listed below_ 

The review period set by the Humboldt County Planning and building Department for review of 
the Negative Declaration is 30 days effective as of December 18, 2020. Comments may be 
submitted to the Humboldt County Planning and Building Department, 3015 H Street, Eureka, CA 
95501 by January 19, 2021. The draft Mitigated Negative Declaration and Initial Study are 
available for review at the same location. 

Sincerely, 

Rodney Yandell 
Senior Planner 

Responsible State Agencies: State Water Resources Control Boord, California Department of 
Food and Agriculture, California Department of Fish and Wildlife _ 


